
 

 
 

English Teachers 

2 x Full time, one-year contracts – commencing Term 1 2024 

The Southport School is a leading Anglican Day and Boarding school for boys situated on the banks of the 

beautiful Nerang River in the heart of the Gold Coast.  The Southport School has been established for 122 

years and is committed to providing a wholistic education for boys focused on excellence in leadership, 

learning and teaching, pastoral care, and extra-curricular endeavors within a balanced Christian environment. 

 

We now have an exciting opportunity for English Teachers to join our Faculty from term 1, 2024. These are 

full time, 12-month contracts.  We are looking for a candidate who is excited to share their love of English in 

an innovative and engaging format for our students.   

 

We are looking for an educator who will enthusiastically and knowledgeably engage our students 

combining a relational but results focused teaching style with strong subject area knowledge and innovative 

classroom strategies.  Candidates will be creative and passionate about their subject area and may also be 

willing engage outside the classroom in the extra-curricular life of the school which could include our 

incredible boarding program. 

 

In addition to our extra-curricular and pastoral opportunities, we also support staff wellbeing and provide all 

staff with access to our school gym, pool, tennis courts, and other staff wellbeing offerings such as weekly 

yoga and professional development opportunities. 

Successful candidates will be willing to support the Code of Conduct and stated values and Anglican Ethos 

of the School and must hold QCT registration.  All applicants will be required to provide a recent criminal 

history check certificate upon request and submit to the Anglican Diocese National Register check in 

support of student protection recruitment and suitability protocols. 

Only applications submitted online will be considered and close on Monday 13 November 2024 at 4pm.  

Please note that candidates may be contacted ahead of the closing date and invited to interview, so you are 

encouraged to apply early.  Please also visit www.tss.qld.edu.au and click on ‘discover’ and our employment 

tab to meet some of our team! 

Applications should be directed to: 

Deputy Head - Learning and Teaching 

The Southport School 

2 Winchester Street 

Southport, QLD 4215 

 

 

http://www.tss.qld.edu.au/

